





Head Teacher: Mary Langton B.Ed.
Chair of Governors: Tony Garner
Appleton Road
Kingston Upon Hull
East Yorkshire
HU5 4PG

Telephone: 01482 343507 E-mail: admin@appleton.hull.sch.uk Web site: www.appletonprimary.org.uk



Dear parents and carers,

This year on Thursday 7th March, we are celebrating World Book Day. *Children will receive a £1 book voucher and in return, we are inviting them to bring in their favourite book, comic or magazine and wear pyjamas*.

These links will show you the official £1 books that can be bought with the voucher at bookshops and supermarkets:

2024s-1-books (worldbookday.com)

This link gives you many stories to share with your child:

Share a Story Corner (worldbookday.com)

This link gives you access to free audio books to share with your child:

World Book Day Audiobooks

We would also take this opportunity to say a big thank you for all your support with our reading initiatives at Appleton. Please pop in and see your child's class teacher if you would like some suggestions about how to support your child with reading.

Yours sincerely Mrs M Langton











